
 
 

 

THE BOROUGH OF CLAYTON 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 
 

Beginning Monday, April 15th, 2024, for 

approximately three – four weeks or until complete 

7:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 

 

The Borough of Clayton Water & Sewer Department will begin flushing hydrants on 

Monday, April 15, 2024.  Flushing time will be from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and will 

continue for approximately three-four weeks until hydrants have been flushed.  Residents 

may experience low water pressure and a slight discoloration in their water during this 

time.  If discolored water is experienced, please let water tap run until clear.  Residents 

are asked to check their water before doing any wash. 

 

Thank You 

 

Clayton Public Works Department 

  


